
Summit Mennonite Church 
Web:  www.summitmennonite.org 

Email:  summitmenno@sbcglobal.net 
Phone:  330-753-2019 

Marilyn Rossiter, Pastor                                                           Sunday School: 9:30 am 
Stan King and Rachael Oyer, Caring Team                                      Worship: 10:30 am 
Welcome to all visitors! May you feel at ease with us and sense the presence of God.  
Childcare during worship is available for infants and toddlers (ages three and under) 
in the nursery through the back doors of the sanctuary 
 

We follow Christ, offering healing and hope as we serve our neighbors in need 
 

Focus Statement:  We choose daily whether to follow and be formed by the 
living God of Elijah or gods of our own making like Baal. 

 
May 29, 2016 

 
Prelude                                                                                      
Welcome and Announcements      
                        

Call to Worship and Opening Prayer                     William Troyer 
 Unison: Oh sing to the Lord a new song; sing to the Lord, all the  
    earth!  Sing to the Lord, bless his name; tell of his    
    salvation from day to day.  Declare his glory among the  
    nations, his marvelous works among all the peoples! 
 
Opening hymns:  HWB: 8  Brethren, we have met to worship 
                STJ:  27  God of the Bible 
Children’s time                                            Hannah Troyer 
  
Offering                                               

Response:  HWB 388  Grant us, Lord, the grace (v. 1)  
     
Pastoral Prayer 
              
Scripture:      1 Kings 18: 20-21; 22-29; 30-39        
Sermon:         To whom do you bow?                 Marilyn Rossiter 
 
Hymn of Response:  HWB: 567 How firm a foundation 
 
Sharing of sermon responses, joys and introduction of  
      Guests 
 
Closing Hymn:  HWB: 614  In the bulb there is a flower 
Blessing   HWB:  764 
Postlude  
 

     ffffffffffffffffffffffffff  
	

THIS	MORNING	
				Worship	Leader:		William	Troyer	
					Gathering	Music:	Susan	Moyer	
					Song	Leader:		Vivian	
					Greeters:	Rachel	&	Mel	Gingerich	
					Nursery:		Jason	Moyer	
					Worship	Planners:	Susan	Moyer	&	Marilyn	Rossiter	
LAST	WEEK	
	 	 Attendance:		29			 		 General	Offering:	$667	
	

COMING	EVENTS	
	 Sun,	June	26,	10am:	Children’s	Day	at	the	Rossiters'	farm	
	 Sun,	July	17:	Evening	at	Blossom	
	

ANNOUNCEMENTS	
Marilyn's	office	hours	next	week	will	be	Thursday,	June	2	from	4-7	and	Friday,	
June	3	from	2-6.	Call/email/text	for	time	with	Marilyn.	
	

Remember	 to	 email	 or	 call	Marilyn	 or	Wanda	with	 any	 announcements	 or	
prayer	 requests	 that	 you	 would	 like	 listed	 in	 the	 bulletins	 on	 Sunday	 by	
Thursday	evening	of	each	week.	
	

Marilyn	will	be	teaching	a	Bible	Study	SS	class	for	June	and	July.	The	class	will	
meet	in	Marilyn's	office.	
	

	Announcement:	Our	 food	 offering	 for	 June	 will	 be	 on	June	 5th.		 Any	 non-
perishable	 food	 offering	 is	 welcome.		 BACM’s	 needs	 for	 June	 are	 cereal,	
pancake	mix	or	oatmeal	and	laundry	detergent.	
	

Reminder:	 The	Pastor	 /	 Congregation	 Evaluation	forms	 that	 were	 in	 your	
boxes	several	weeks	ago	are	back	by	June	5th.	You	may	give	it	to	Rachael	or	
Stan,	or	put	it	in	their	mail	box.		
	

Sunday,	 June	 26	we	will	meet	at	 the	Rossiter	 farm	 for	worship,	 lunch,	and	
fun	 in	 the	 afternoon.	 Hot	 sandwiches	 will	 be	 provided;	 please	 bring	 a	
salad/side	dish	or	dessert	to	share.	Also	bring	lawn	chairs	(and	extras	if	you	
have	them	for	those	who	do	not).	
	

SUMMIT	 BIKE	 HIKES:	June	 5,	July	 3	 and	 August	 14	are	 all	 "bike	 Sundays"	
(bicycle,	not	motorcycle).	If	you'd	like	to	bring	your	bicycle	or	ride	your	bike	
to	 church	 and	 then	 join	 us	 for	 a	 picnic	 and	 bike	 trail	 ride,	 MARK	 YOUR	
CALENDARS!	We	hope	to	use	our	beautiful	Summit	picnic	area	for	the	picnic	
part.	
	

See	Stan	King	for	the	dates	for	Bridges	From	Poverty	workshops	in	this	area.	
 

Come	hear	the	Cleveland	Orchestra	play	at	Blossom	Music	Center	on	Sunday,	
July	17	at	7pm.	Let	Mona	know	how	many	tickets	you	need.	



If	 you	 have	 not	 been	 baptized	 and	 feel	 the	 Lord	 calling	 you	 to	 make	 this	 public	
profession	of	 faith,	 please	 see	 Pastor	Marilyn.	Opportunity	 for	 baptism	 comes	July	
24th.	 Please	 see	 Marilyn	 if	 you	 are	 willing	 to	 participate	 in	 classes	 preparing	 for	
baptism.	
	

MCC	 Connections	 Thrift	 Shop	 in	 Kidron	 has	 a	 new	 staff	 position	 for	 an	 Intake	
Coordinator.	This	person	will	manage	the	receipt	and	sorting	of	all	donations	to	the	
Thrift	Shop.		This	is	a	full-time	(40	hours/week)	paid	position.		The	applicant	should	
have	 strong	 interpersonal	 skills	 with	 the	 ability	 to	 relate	 positively	 to	 volunteer	
workers	 and	 to	 the	 public.	 	 The	 position	 involves	 lifting	 and	 transporting	 of	 heavy	
items.	 	 Email	 connections@zoominternet.net	 or	 call	 330-857-7802	 to	 receive	 an	
application	and	job	description	
	

Know	anyone	you'd	like	to	see	spend	a	few	days	at	Camp	Luz	this	summer?	It	will	be	
life-changing.	 Please	 see	Marilyn	 for	 applications.	 They	 are	 pouring	 into	 the	 camp	
now,	 and	 so	 we	 need	 to	 act	 now	 in	 order	 to	 secure	 campers	 a	 position	 for	 this	
summer!	Summit	 is	 committed	 to	helping	anyone	who	wants	 to	go	 to	 camp!	 (Last	
year	 we	 had	 three	 campers	 go	 ---	 all	 three	 loved	 it!	 Talk	 with	 Devon,	 Zoe,	 and	
Hunter!)	 Youth	 (ages	 15-18,	June	12-16),	Girls	 (ages	 9-11,	June	19-23),	Mini	 Camp-	
(ages7-8	June	26-28),	My	Grown	Up	and	Me-	(ages	4-5	June	30-July1),	Family-July	8-
9,	Boys	(ages	9-11	July	10-14),	Jr.	High	July	17-21	(ages	12-14).	And	FAMILY	FUN	DAY-	
free	on	June	4!	
	

Upcoming	events	at	Camp	Luz:		
• June	4	is	Family	Fun	day	at	Camp	Luz!	Activities	include	a	5k	and	kids	Fun	Run,	

bouncy	 house,	 games,	 and	 the	GRAND	 OPENING	of	 the	 new	 Camp	 Luz	
pool!		Details	are	available	at	www.campluz.com.	

• Camp	 Luz	 will	 be	 hosting	 a	 work	 day	 on	May	 7	in	 preparation	 for	 the	 busy	
summer	 season.		 Work	 will	 begin	 at8am,	 come	 as	 you	 are	 able.	 Lunch	 is	
provided.	 RSVP	 is	 appreciated	 so	 the	 Camp	 can	 arrange	 projects	 and	 have	
enough	food.	

• Summer	Camp-	registration	is	available	online	now.	
	

MENNONITE	 MISSION	 PRAYER	 REQUEST:	 n	 the	 land	 of	 Jesus	 birth,	 an	 outreach	
team	 composed	 of	 Arab	 Christians	 and	 Jewish	 believers	 is	 setting	 aside	 their	
differences	 in	 order	 to	 share	 God’s	 invitation	 to	 abundant	 life.	 Pray	 for	 team	
members	 who	 face	 opposition	 and	 for	 Mennonite	 Mission	 Network	 personnel	
working	alongside	them.		
	

REMEMBER	IN	PRAYER	
The	 Vice	 Principal	 of	 Bridge	 of	 Hope	 school	 is	 very	 ill	 and	 very	 important	 to	 the	
school	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


